From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 26 June 2014 10:11
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00801/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:09 AM on 26 Jun 2014 from Ms Karen Mair.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land for mixed use comprising equestrian training/competitions (use class D2) and agriculture, together with extension of existing vehicle parking area 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms Karen Mair

	Email:
	

	Address:
	5 Bakers Lane, Swalcliffe, Oxfordshire OX15 5EN


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I live in the village of Swalcliffe and have attended and supported previous events held at Grange Farm. As we are located at the bottom of a lane we are not directly affected by any traffic, but have never found it an issue through the village when previous events have been held. I believe that any enhancement of the equestrian activities will be good news for the local village businesses i.e. surrounding pubs & Sibford Stores. I also know for sure that any events would be professionally managed on each occasion as they are now. 


